LOC

League of Oregon Cities

Application and Election Process
2020 LOC Board of Directors

Positions Open

Officers. The officers of the League of Oregon Cities, all held by elected officials, are:
President, Vice President, Treasurer and Immediate Past President. Unless there is a
vacancy, only the position of the Treasurer is open; the other officers rotate upward.

Directors. In addition to the officers, the LOC’s Bylaws provide for 11 voting Directors
and one non-voting Director. Directors represent all geographic regions of the state and
varied city populations. Directors serve three-year terms that begin with the first meeting
of the new calendar year following the election. For the 2020 Board of Directors, there
are open seats for three Director positions and one Treasurer. (An additional Director
position may be filled in the event the Treasurer position is filled by a current Board
member with an unexpired term.) Of the three open Director positions, one is for a city
manager or administrator. For the first year of the three-year term, this position will be
non-voting. If you are interested in this seat, please advise the Oregon City/County
Management Association (OCCMA). The LOC Nominating Committee is required to
consider the recommendation of the OCCMA.

New Board members will be given an orientation in early December at LOC offices in
Salem. The new term of office begins with the first meeting of 2020, usually held in late
February.

Nomination Process
All candidates for a Board position will be expected to do the following:

Complete an Application Form. Return a completed Application Form (next page)
to LOC offices by August 29, 2019. This will provide the Nominating Committee with
general background on all candidates for office. Questions about the application form
can be directed to Megan George at mgeorge@orcities.org or (503) 588-6550.

Appear Before the Nominating Committee. The LOC Nominating Committee will
hold a public meeting during the LOC Annual Conference in Bend on Thursday,
September 26. Each applicant will be given a set amount of time to address the
committee.

Questions?

Call the League office at (503) 588-6550 or email Mike Cully (mcully@orcities.org) or
Megan George (mgeorge@orcities.org).
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Application Form

€
.I m 2020 LOC Board of Directors

League of Oregon Cities DUE: August 29, 2019

Name:

Title: City:
Expiration of Term (if applicable):

Position Applying For:

Please answer the following questions:

1. Why are you interested in serving as a member of the LOC Board of Directors?

2. Please list your service on LOC committees, affiliate groups, etc., including years of
service and any leadership positions held:

3. What has been your most important contribution to LOC so far?

4. Please describe your relevant public service experience including elected and
appointed positions in local government:

5. What do you see as the two or three most important challenges facing Oregon cities
in the near future on which the LOC Board of Directors should focus?

Email your completed form by 5:00 p.m. on August 29, 2019 to:
Megan George, Operations Director * mgeorge@orcities.org ¢ Phone: (503) 588-6550
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